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MyCOH Time: Project Schedule Update 
 

 

Dear City of Houston Staff, 

We want to inform you of a schedule update to the MyCOH Time project, our new city-wide 

time and attendance system designed to make time tracking, scheduling, and payroll tasks 

more streamlined for everyone. 

Our team is fully committed to ensuring a seamless transition and a successful go-live 

experience for all. As part of this effort, we will be rescheduling the currently planned 

training sessions. We will share the new training dates with you as soon as they are 

confirmed. 

We sincerely appreciate your understanding and continued support. We will keep you 

informed of all progress with MyCOH Time. 

If you have any immediate questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your payroll 

representative at 832-393-8900 or payroll@houstontx.gov. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation, we look forward to a successful 

implementation in the near future.  

 

 


